
Melody Leseberg 
Public Works Administrator 
admin@alpinewy.gov 
307-654-7757 Ext. 3 

October 30, 2024 

Alpine Town Council  
PO Box 3070 
Alpine, WY  83128 

 
I am writing to recommend that the Town Council accept the proposal presented by Sunrise 
Engineering for the impact and capacity fees study. While their bid was not the lowest, when 
compared to the option provided by Raftelis, I believe that Sunrise Engineering offers 
significant advantages that make them the best choice for this project. 

Sunrise Engineering has a proven track record with the Town of Alpine, as well as with other 
local municipalities. Their familiarity with our specific needs and challenges gives them a 
unique perspective that I believe will lead to more effective and efficient outcomes. 

Thank you for considering my recommendation. I am confident that Sunrise Engineering will 
deliver valuable insights and results for our community. 

 


